
  
 

                                    Did you know that? 
 

  The Cuyahoga County Board of Health requires that all dogs, 
cats and ferrets be vaccinated against the rabies virus. 

  Vaccinating your pet helps create a buffer to protect you and 
your family from the deadly rabies virus. 

  Wild mammals, including bats, raccoons, skunks, coyotes and 
foxes, can carry and transmit the rabies virus to humans or pets. 

  You should avoid feeding wild animals, approaching wildlife or 
picking up an injured animal while at a park or in the woods.   

 
 
 

  

Protect your loved ones by keeping your four-legged 
family members vaccinated against the rabies virus! 
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